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On October 23, 2023, the U.S. DOL’s NEW Davis-Bacon Rule will drastically change
affecting the federal prevailing wage laws to construction projects and how
contractors must comply with the legal mandates. In addition, Illinois has
recently made several new amendments to its prevailing wage law that all
construction industry employers must recognize.

Join Jeff Risch for this must attend webcast as he discusses how the new changes
to the prevailing wage law will impact the Illinois Construction Industry. He will
provide a concise summary of the new legal mandates that alter how contractors
of all levels comply with prevailing wage laws on federal projects as well as state
projects.


